
 

 

 

Dear Supporter, 

St. Joseph's Academy has been providing an affordable, Classical Christian education to K-8 students 

for more than 30 years.  Because we are a private academy, we don’t receive any funding from the 

Archdiocese of Detroit.  Our academy operates by the Grace of God, modest tuition rates, the sweat 

equity of our parents and teachers, and generous sponsorships from businesses like yours! 

We are excited to announce the return of our biggest fundraising night of the year, The 2024 

Sportsmen’s Dinner, which will be held November 2 at the Harvest Event Center in Marine City, MI.  

We anticipate attracting more than 300 attendees to a celebration of our 2nd Amendment rights in an 

upgraded event space with delicious food and top shelf libations!  This event offers the perfect 

platform for you to showcase your commitment to our God-given freedoms while supporting a 

Christian education that prepares a new generation of children to counter the “culture” of today. 

We are seeking a partnership with your business, and in return for your valuable support, we offer 

many benefits, from logo placement on our website and advertisement in our event booklet to product 

displays and complimentary event, game and raffle tickets. 

Please find attached a sponsorship package outlining the various levels of support and the associated 

benefits. We are hopeful that your business will choose to be a prominent part of this event.  We are 

looking forward to the possibility of partnering with you to ensure the success of this event, and more 

importantly, the success of St. Joseph’s Academy.  Thank you for considering this unique opportunity! 

Yours in Christ, 
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